


Questions to Department of Agriculture 
 

1. Could the Department of Agriculture attorneys handle the responsibilities of enforcing marketing orders for 
the Agriculture Commission and Commodity Board, or is there a service that is still needed from the 
Attorney General’s Office? See S.C. Code Section 46-17-420 and Slide 23 in the Attorney General’s Civil 
Litigation Presentation. 

 
South Carolina Department of Agriculture (SCDA) continues to request the Attorney General’s Office be 
available to enforce marketing agreements and orders from the Agriculture Commission and Commodity 
Boards. SCDA attorneys are equipped to handle the associated responsibilities of enforcing such marketing 
orders. However, SCDA is in a unique position in that the Commodity Board Executive Directors are also 
SCDA employees. This situation has the potential to create a conflict-of-interest where the Attorney General’s 
Office may need to step in as an unbiased third party to enforce such orders.  
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